
 

 

Elin Jones AM 

Llywydd  

National Assembly for Wales 

 

26 July 2017 

Dear Llywydd, 

 

Implementation of the Wales Act 2017 

 

Thank you for your letter dated 11 July 2017. The Committee considered your 

letter at its meeting on 20 July 2017 and agreed that – regarding matters within 

the Committee’s remit – it had no objections to the Secretary of State’s proposal 

for the principal appointed day.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Lynne Neagle AC / AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 
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